





Dear Dr. Patel,

Thank you for celebrating U of T's third annual Giving Day!

You are part of a community of generous donors who came together on Giving Day to support students and scholars across U of T.

That's **over 2,800** supporters who — like you — believe in the power of higher education.

Thanks to matching funds and our community's generosity, you helped raise an incredible **\$3,096,862.60** this Giving Day!

On behalf of every student and scholar who will benefit from your support, thank you for helping build a stronger, more accessible U of T.

Progress takes a community, and we are fortunate to have you as part of ours.

Discover stories of transformation and success made possible by your generosity. Click below to learn more:

- U of T Giving Day 2025: A celebration of community and philanthropy
- U of T's Black History Month Luncheon 2025
- Engineering: Giving Day Message of Thanks
- Giving Day 2025: The generational impact of philanthropy
- Giving Day: Woodsworth College

With heartfelt thanks,

Claire M. C. Kennedy (BASc 1989, Hon LLD 2023) John M. Cassaday (MBA 1981, Hon. LLD 2017) Campaign Co-Chairs, Defy Gravity